
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: January 28, 2021 

FROM: Kathy Hebda 

TO: FCS Presidents 

Via: Kathy.Hebda@fldoe.org  

SUBJECT: 2021-22 Sector Sheet and Side-by-Side – Governor’s Proposed Budget 

 

Please find attached 2 documents providing the summaries and college allocations in the governor’s 
Florida Leads proposed budget. In addition, here is a link to his website showing education highlights in 
the proposed budget: FloridaLeads - Education (floridaleadsbudget.com). 
  
Associate Vice Chancellor Jon Manalo will be sending this to the business officers, as well.  Please let us 
know if you have any questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Kathy 
  
Kathryn S. Hebda 
Florida College System Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
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